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This week we have spent a little time thinking about the importance of

active listening as part of our assembly programme. Added to this 5D
presented an excellent performance underlining our 5 Key Skills for Success
and the importance of liking and accepting ourselves just the way we are,
where we can develop and flourish in this tremendous school. This was an
exceptional assembly with a very important message leading up to Wellness
Week. Please do have a look at our extensive programme of events which
are detailed in this newsletter.

Meanwhile Year 4 are enjoying a terrific day in France and Year 7 are
competing in the Rocket car challenge, updates to follow in the next news-
letter.

| do hope you all enjoy what looks to be a very sunny Bank Holiday
weekend.

Best wishes
1 (EF
aa AUl

Further to my note last week | wanted to update the staff news section to say that Mrs Dodds is not retiring
but starting new challenges and will be leaving from Pre -Prep in July, we wish her the very best!

CK hEOAgU

Excitement has built day by day this week as we have continued to monitor developments in the
bird box. Our female blue tit has laid an egg early each morning, bringing the number to an
amazing 11 on Thursday morning.

This exceeds the total from last year by one. We feel
incredibly lucky that our nesting box has been
inhabited for 3 successive years and the Pre  -Prep are '
continuing to follow the blue tit's movements
throughout the day on the live stream. It is truly ad-
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On Friday 18 June, the School Council will be welcoming a visiting speaker from Hospice in the Weald to

assembl y.

Hospice

in

t he

Weal d is the School

raised over two thousand pounds during this academic year. The assembly will provide pupils with
awareness of the work of the hospice and how fundraising is vital to its function. Pupils will be able to make
a suggested £1 donation to Hospice in the Weald to wear non -uniform.

Council 0s

FORM CAPTAIN FORM CAPTAIN
3B Ruby 6L Annabel
3S Hermione 6W Harriet
4B Lily G ™ Rufus
4R Lilia 8BIM Jonjo
5D Sam G
5S Jonathan
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Congratulation to Luca and Max whose team Langton Green
were crown league champions last weekend.

Congratulations to Chloe who was awarded the 'coaches player of
the yeard6. at the end of season at
has been playing with the boys for the past two seasons, and next
season will see her joining the gi

Cecily C, Madeleine G, Tom C, Harry S and Jamie S represented Tunbridge Wells Hockey Club in the U8s
mixed hockey tournament at East Grinstead on Sunday. All the children were in teams who got through to
the quarter finals. Quite an achievement as there were 18 teams taking part. Madeline and Jamie's team
could not be separated in the final against East Grinstead even after a penalty shoot out so Tunbridge
Wells were declared joint winners of the tournament. Congratulations!
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